203-972-4420

New Canaan, Connecticut 06840



Liz Blasko Principal

Joanne LaVista Assistant Principal

December 12, 2001

Ms. Carter Norton Magical Music for Life 545 West Road New Canaan, Ct. 06840

Dear Carter,

Thank you for inviting the West School Community Chorus to participate in the November performance of "The Adventures of Zak". The children were thrilled to be included.

I was extremely impressed with the production both as an educator and as a parent. The "believe in yourself" message is an important one for children and parents. Zak and his fellow players communicated this message in songs that were both charming and inspiring. The entire production was extremely professional, involving talented players in each role.

Thank you for creating this meaningful and entertaining experience for children. The fact that you generously donate proceeds to charitable causes makes a strong statement about your dedication. On behalf of the all the children fortunate enough to see "The Adventures of Zak" I thank you and wish you (and Zak) a bright future.

Sincerely,

z Blasko

Frincipal